
 

 

Second call for papers 2016 

24.02.2016., Budapest 

 

Dear DAGENE Member! 

 

We want to support the continuation of our Proceedings, so this is the reason for the 

call for papers. The decided date of our next, 27th annual meeting is 22-24 of April, 2016 in 

Bavaria, Germany. In our First call for papers the deadline to send us the manuscript was 

January 29th, 2016. 

Now, all DAGENE Members are kindly invited to submit papers on the own research or 

professional activities. As an actual topic which would encourage colleagues in preparation of 

their papers is: 

 

“Innovative approaches in biotechnology and genetic engineering applied in rare breed 

preservation”, 

 

however, different materials of the diverse field of breed preservation is also accepted. 

According to our plan, manuscripts will further be sent to reviewers, who are 

responsible for the paper acceptance or rejection. All accepted papers will be published in 

Proceedings. 

Please prepare your papers according to the enclosed instructions [DAGENE 2016 

Proceedings Guideline.doc], and submit them before the new deadline, March 15th, 2016. 

Papers should be submitted in an electronic form to following e-mail address: 

annus.kata@aotk.szie.hu with the subject: dagene manuscript 2016. Editors thank all authors 

for their cooperation and call their attention papers received after the submission deadline will 

not be accepted! 

For those Members too, who do not plan the personal attendance on the Meeting in 

Bavaria, there is an opportunity to publish their paper in this Annual Dagene Proceedings. 

But, the extended deadline refers also to them. 

 

Do not hesitate to invite your colleagues and friends to prepare a paper for the next 

DAGENE Meeting. 

We wish you good health and time for preparation, and say thanks for your advices 

and co-operation also in advance, 
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